
 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
Unfortunately, due to a low number of families show-
ing interest—we have had to cancel the Family Film 
Night this Friday (13th July). 
Our next PTA Film Night will take place in the next 
school year. 

Happy Birthday to….. 

James  7 

Kenzie 9 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery: Elliot 

Columbia: Alfie and Meira 

Voyager: Lacey 

Atlantis: Sapphire and TJ 

Challenger: Violet and Kiera 

Endeavour: Wyatt 

TEAM POINTS…. 

Chislet were the Team winners this week in the Team 

Point Challenge with a total of 55. 

Events Diary 2017-18 

 

9-13 Jul Year 6 Residential 

  Activities Week 

Tue 10 Jul Year 5 Geocaching Trip 

Wed 11 Jul  KS1 Parents v Children Athletics  
  (3:15pm) 

Fri 13 Jul Year 5 (Endeavour) Assembly (9am) 

Wed 18 Jul Sports Day 

Thur 19 Jul Endeavour Class Production  

  (2pm and 7pm) 

Tue 24 Jul    Last Day Of The School Year  
 

Start of Term 2018 - 2019 

Mon 3 September – Start of Term 1 
Fri 19 October – End of Term 1 
Mon 29 October – Start of Term 2 
Wed 19 December – End of Term 2 
Thurs 3 January 2019 – Start of Term 3 
Fri 15 February – End of Term 3 
Mon 25 February – Start of Term 4 
Fri 5 April – End of Term 4 
Tues 23 April – Start of Term 5 
Mon 6 May – Bank Holiday 

Fri 24 May – End of Term 5 

Mon 3 – Fri 7 June – Staff Training Days 

Mon 10 June – Start of Term 6 

Tues 23 July – End of Term 6 

Forest School Dates — Term 6 

Fri 13 Jul Y1,2,4,5 

Fri 20 Jul Y1,2,3 

 

Swimming Dates — Term 6 

Fri 13 July  Y3 



Tuesday 10 July 2018 

  

Tel:   01304 830376                                                                  Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk                  Twitter: @EEPrimary 

This week is our third and final Focus Week of 

the school year.  All children in the school will 

be taking part in a range of new activities and 

experiences across the course of the week both 

in school and off-site.   

The Year 6 children will have an activity packed 

five days on their French Residential.  Updates 

in regards their trip will go up on the Bulletin 

Board by the top gate on a daily basis. 

Yesterday morning, our Focus Week started 

with Boogie Bounce sessions for most of the 

pupils.  An instructor from Ashford brought in 

mini trampolines and the children had a         

fantastic time performing routines to music on 

them. Following this, Year 4 children went Snow 

Tubing at Folkestone Sports Centre.  Despite the 

heat, they made the most of their hour there 

and had an amazing time.  Also during the  

afternoon, we were fortunate enough to be 

offered an opportunity by one of our Governors, 

Dominic Meehan, to go and use his outdoor  

adventure site at Woodpecker Court.  The     

children took part in Den Building and Art      

activities.  All those that took part clearly        

enjoyed every minute of this new experience.  

Mr Meehan also arranged for our Year 2        

children to play bowls at the local Bowls Club.  

Thank you to Mr Meehan for his help arranging 

all of this. 

Thank you to the parents who came along after 

school on Monday for the Children v Parents 

Cricket game.  We also have a similar event after 

school on Wednesday for KS1 parents and       

children, this time involving Athletics. 

Today, the children in Year 3 are off to      

Betteshanger to take part in some Archery and 

then the Year 5 pupils are there this afternoon for 

a Geocaching activity. 

Still to come this week, we have Martial Arts on 

Wednesday afternoon and a DT morning on      

Friday.  Also on Friday morning is the Family Mile 

Run which parents and children are invited to.  

This will start at 8am and can be followed by a          

breakfast. 

A reminder to parents that next Wednesday      

morning (18th July) is Sports Day.  This will start 

at just after 9am so once you have dropped the       

children off please gather on the Junior               

Playground.  The event should be finished around 

10.15am. 

There are a number of home visits arranged for 

next week for the new children who will be 

starting with us in Reception class in September.   

 


